
We, the Class of 1965, wish to express

our deep appreciation for the guidance, in-

spiration, and friendship that the adminis-

tration has shown to us during our three

years here. Long after we have left S.P.F.-

H.S., we will remember and respect their

devotion to the school and their untiring

interest in us.
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